



WASHINGTON REFUSE & RECYCLING ASSOCIATION Consent

May 1, 2013

via e-mail and first class mail

Mr. Steve King
Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Annual Report

Rubatino Refuse Removal, Inc.

Annual Report G-58

Dear Mr. King:

As has been telephonically communicated to staff personally by Mr. Ed Rubatino, the person at Rubatino responsible for filing the Annual Report (due May 1, 2013) has had an unexpected death in the family and, understandably, has had to leave the area to attend to the situation. Thus, the Annual Report, for which she is responsible, cannot be filed on its due date of May 1. The fee has been submitted and should be in the Commission's possession.

Accordingly, we are requesting a ten-day extension to file the Report, which will allow time for the employee to deal with her family tragedy.

If you deem it necessary, we certainly can file a formal petition but hope a ten-day extension can be informally granted.

Thank you for your consideration of this request, and feel free to contact me directly with any questions.

Very truly yours,

Selenas A Selenas

JAMES K. SELLS General Counsel

(360.981.0168 / jamessells@comcast.net)